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June 19, 1950

Mr, K, O, Grubd

City “1erk

Santa Monica, Celifornia
Dear Sir:

Ye have your letter of June 16, 1950, asking
about clothing worn by people in public places other
than at the beach, and whether or not the City of San
Diego has in cffeot or is proposing any ordinance
reculating the wearing of bathing or sun suits.

The City of San Diego has no ordinance regulating
clothing worn in public places other than at the beach.

We do have an ordinance on bathing suits, however, num-

bered 13548, a copy of which 1s enclosed.
Very truly yours,

YRED W. SICK,
City Clerk



